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Dear Whitley Family, 
What a weather week we have been having! This week started in summer and ended in winter. I 
am assured by the local news that the weather will pick up for the Easter holidays. Fingers 
crossed. We would love an eggstremely good fortnight of sunshine. 
Easter is nearly upon us and we have lots of eggciting events planned for next week and a have 
heard from the Easter bunny that Bedlington Town Council have delivered Easter eggs for all the 
children, that is if the staff don’t eat them first. They are very tempting sitting right outside my 
office.  
 
Attendance Winners  
CONGRATULATIONS to Prudhoe class who won with 98.2%. 
Attendance overall has been 92.9% this week. Let us all strive together to achieve our target of 97%.  
  
Virtual Book Fair- Whitley Friends 
This ends this weekend. The more books you buy, the greater the funding for the school. Thank you to the Whitley Friends for 
organising this. 
 
Morpeth Book Festival will be taking place on Saturday 9th & Sunday 10th April. 
The events take place at Morpeth Library and Pleased to Meet You Morpeth, with events for all ages, and including an 
accessibility event. Please see flyer on our Facebook site. 
 
Egg Rolling 
We will be having egg rolling competitions on Thursday 7th April, so bring in a boiled egg on this day. 
 
Training Day 
Please remember that Monday 25th April is a training day for staff and school will be closed for children. 
 
St Cuthbert’s  
St Cuthbert’s are holding two lovely Easter events this weekend: Easter Fayre Saturday 2nd April 10.00am- 1.00pm and Easter 
Messy Church Sunday 3rd April 3.00pm-4.30pm. Please see Facebook for more information. 
 
Decorated Easter Egg Competition 
We will be holding a decorated egg competition for Easter, with prizes sourced by Whitley Friends and donated by Morrisons. If 
your child wishes to enter, the eggs must be decorated at home. All entries need to be sent in to school on Thursday 7th April to 
be judged, not before or they will start to smell! This is a competition for the children please. The Mayor of Bedlington will be 
helping to judge the entrants and present the prizes. 

Have a lovely weekend   
     Mrs Gray   
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